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Background of Issue:
Attached is the public notice of public hearing to consider issuance of a one-day special liquor license for the
Quarry Days Street Dance to be held on June 24th from Norby's, McPinz LLC and Prohibition Pub:  Three current
liquor license holders have submitted a request to serve liquor on 4th Street during the Quarry Days Street
Dance on Saturday, June 24th. Norby's (applicant Deb Brojberg), McPinz LLC (applicant Casey McCoy) and
Prohibition Pub (applicant TJ and Heidi Anderson)  submitted the proper fees for the liquor license and will be
required to provide proof of liquor liability insurance that covers the property on 4th Street.  All three applicants
have submitted their application in coordination with the Chamber of Commerce who is hosting the music and
security for the event.  

Recommendation
Recommend the Council approve the Special One Day Liquor License for the Quarry Days Street Dance
to be held June 24th on 4th Street between Ladelle Ave and Clark Avenue for Norby's, McPinz and
Prohibition Pub. 

ATTACHMENTS:
2023 Quarry Days Special License Hearing.docx

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/1940581/2023_Quarry_Days_Special_License_Hearing.pdf

